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Jubilee Celebrations 

Yesterday, our Cultural Council taught everyone 
about the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. They did a 

fantastic job at leading the KS1 and KS2 assemblies. 
Well done to all of the children in the Cultural 

Council. 

Today, we have enjoyed a very special day. We are 
hosting our own art exhibition, which you are invited 

to view tonight after school. We have made a 
selection of artwork linked to the Queen’s reign to 

celebrate the Platinum Jubilee, which is on display in 
each hall.  

The Deputy Lieutenant paid us a special visit to talk 
to us, view our exhibition and select a winner from 

each hall. 

The doors to the exhibition will open at 3.25pm after 
school today. 

KS1 Dodgeball Tournament 

Last week, a team of children from Key Stage One took part in a dodgeball 
competition at Woodlands Primary School. Well done to all of the children that took 

part.  

Booking Breakfast on My Child at School 

After half term, bookings for our breakfast club will be done using the My 
Child at School (MCAS) App only, not via email requests. 

Breakfast club places can be booked a week in advance. 
The deadline for booking is midnight every Wednesday. 

If you have not activated your MCAS account yet, 
please contact the office. Thank you for your support. 



Mel Cookman Award and Harold Abrahms Award 

At the end of the every year, a child from KS2 is presented with the Mel Cookman 
award for an outstanding attitude towards their learning. This is a tradition which 
has taken place for over 15 years. In addition to this, this year, we are introducing 

another special award: the Harold Abrahms Award. This new award will be 
presented to a KS1 child for their outstanding attitude towards learning. Keep up 

your fantastic efforts and attitudes towards learning to be in with a chance of 
receiving the award! 

  

Upcoming Events 

Thursday 26th May: Platinum Jubilee Art Exhibition 

Friday 27th May: Platinum Jubilee Special Tea Party Lunch 

Friday 27th May: Last day before half-term holiday. 

Monday 6th June: School re-opens after half term holiday. 

Monday 6th June: Year 3/4 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. 

Tuesday 7th June: Year 3 Pedestrian Skills. 

Monday 13th June: Opening Ceremony for Sports Week. 

Tuesday 14th June - Friday 17th June: Sports Days. 

Friday 22nd July: Last day of school before the summer holiday. 

Academy Improvement Committee Vacancy 

The Enquire Learning Trust are seeking to appoint both parent and community 
representatives for their local Academy Improvement Committees. These 

committees are key to the Trust’s governance structure and in supporting the 
academies locally.  If you are interested in this role, please visit 

www.enquirelearningtrust.org/job-vacancies  

Request for Donations 

Looking ahead to the Summer Fair later in the term, we are seeking donations 
of good quality, unused teddies, raffle prizes and unwanted books. If you would 
like to make a donation of one of these items, please hand it to Ms Jackson who 

stands at the main gate to the playground each morning. Thank you.  

https://www.enquirelearningtrust.org/job-vacancies

